
To whom it may concern: 
 
I am writing to request that lawmakers repeal Measure 110. While I must admit that I 
voted FOR measure 110 in November 2020, I have seen and personally encountered 
how this measure has made a negative impact on this city.  
 
The drug and mental health crisis has in fact worsened over time, not improved, despite 
the measure being passed 3 years ago. We decriminalized drugs however have not 
provided the necessary and appropriate treatment options. The request is as follows: 

• Make possession of lethal drugs like fentanyl, heroin, and meth a misdemeanor crime again.  
• Give law enforcement tools to steer addicts toward mandatory treatment and away from jail.  
• Prioritize diversion programs that put drug users on the path to recovery and a clean criminal 

record. 
• Increase penalties for drug dealing and public drug use.   

Thanks so much 
Andrew Moon 
 


